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January 15, 2020 

 

To:  East Hawaii IPA Members 

From:  Dr. Lynda Dolan, President  

Subject: Dr. Scott Kronlund – Transition Plans 

 

Dr. Scott Kronlund, who has served as East Hawaii IPA’s Chief Medical Director 

for the past year and a half, will be returning to the mainland at the end of 

January 2020. Dr. Kronlund has served as the IPA’s “embedded” consultant 

providing strategic planning, management and clinical advice. With his 

leadership and expertise, the IPA is in an excellent position to move forward 

quickly to create more access to patients, improve the quality of care and 

integrate our member providers in a meaningful way. He has represented the 

IPA externally in the community including serving as Vice President of 

Community First and on the board of APG (America’s Physician Groups). Dr. 

Kronlund has developed effective relationships with health plans creating a 

foundation for closer collaboration. The EHI Board acknowledges that “mission 

accomplished” with respect to Dr. Kronlund’s contract with the IPA. We look 

forward to his continuing involvement with our IPA as a consultant upon his 

return to the mainland. 


